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April 6th, 2021 

 

 

Lions of A3,  

 

A few years ago, Lion Chris Lewis proposed an idea to the Lions of District  

A-12 that Lions across his District get together on the first Saturday in May 

to celebrate Lions by completing a service project.  Lion Chris was very  

specific with his vision that this day be dedicated to service and should not 

involve fundraising. 

 

The idea was that we, as Lions, perform our service projects in a visible way, 

allowing our communities to see what we are doing and how we are making a 

difference.  There was no limit placed on the type of service or the way in 

which it was done, only that the Lions of the District be united to serve.   

 

ONE VISION – ONE GOAL – ONE RESULT – WE SERVE 

 

Sadly, this past January Lion Chris passed away due to cancer.  At the Multiple 

District ‘A’ Council of Governors meeting held in last February, it was agreed 

to change the first Saturday in May from the Lions Day of Service to the 

“Chris Lewis Memorial Lions Day of Service”. 

 

Lions Clubs of District A-3, I encourage you to make the first Saturday in 

May, your Day of Service.   Please get out in your communities in your vests, 

hats, and Lions colours to visibly show the world that we continue to serve 

and that we are making a difference. 

 

We ask that each club please send in a brief report of their service to our 

GST Coordinator Lion Bill Zwier.  We want to share the information with  

Lions across Canada and demonstrate to Lions everywhere that we live up to 

the motto WE SERVE.  

 

Please make May 1st 2021 a Day of Service we can all be proud of. 

 

 

Thank you, 
 

Lion Don, DG 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 


